IMPORTANT NOTICE

Call Letters for Document Verification for Qualified Candidates of KKR region
for Junior Hindi Translator, Junior Translator, Senior Hindi Translator and
Hindi Pradhyapak Examination, 2019- Call Letters have been sent on 11.09.2020
to all candidates to their e-mail id given in their application, for the recruitment.
Candidates who do not receive the same may contact the SSC(KKR) immediately

not later than 16.09.2020 via mail at enquiry.ssckkr@agmail.com. Call Letters will
not be issued by Post.
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